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Dates for your Diary.  
 

 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
I just wanted to remind you that there are a number of days during the month of May that 
school is closed.  
 
School will be closed the following: 
 

• Monday 1st May- Bank Holiday (May Day)  
 
 

• Thursday 4th May- Polling Day  
 
 

• Monday 8th May- Bank Holiday (King’s Coronation)  
 
Our children will be expected to be in school on all other days. School remains open as normal 
other than the three dates above.   
 
We break up for the May half term on Friday 26th May 2023.  
 
If you have any questions please speak to staff on the school gate, or message via Class Dojo.  
 
Thank you, as always, for your support.  
 
Kind regards, 
 

 
Mrs K Morley  
Acting Co-Headteacher  


